

## Economic Cooperation Organization Science Foundation (ECOSF)

Ref: No. ECOSF/Trg-5/7/2014 Dated: October 13, 2014

Subject:

International Conference on "Emerging Trends in Life Sciences for Sustainable Development" from October 9-11, 2014 in Lahore,

Pakistan- Letter of thanks

Dear Colleagues,

The teams of ECO Science Foundation (ECOSF) and Forman Christian College Lahore, are pleased to say thank you to each of you who participated in the International Conference; "Emerging Trends in Life Sciences for Sustainable Development". We appreciate you for taking the time out and making efforts to be in Lahore.

We also thank you for sharing your experiences, ideas and expertise and hope that the conference was up to your expectations and that you had the opportunity to make new friends and renew old acquaintances in the ECO Region and beyond. We are extremely grateful to all the special guests and expert speakers for sparing time and sharing their experiences and wisdom in the conference.

We hope that you will keep in touch with ECOSF and among yourself for future programmes in collaboration. This networking was and remains one of our objectives indeed of both ECOSF and FC College. The conference as you know also marked the 150 years celebrations of Forman Christian College and ECOSF is highly thankful for this collaboration. The two main organizers of the conference are grateful to co-sponsors for supporting the conference.

We thank you once again and apologize for any inconveniences, shortcomings, and the difficulty (if any) that any of the participants from within country or abroad may have faced for any reason. Please do keep visiting the website of ECOSF: www.eco4science.org for updates on various news and information on conferences and projects etc.

With kind regards

Dr. Kauser Abdulla Malik HI, SI, TI Dean Postgraduate Studies

FCC, Lahore

Prof. Dr. Manzoor Hussain Soomro (Order of Academic Palms- France) President ECOSF